
Mrs. Wood's 3rd Grade

N E W S  F R O M

this week

important datesat home reminders
I cannot believe I am already putting
our last day on our newsletter. This
year is flying by!

After spring break, we will begin our
end of the year testing. This will be
MSTEP and MAP testing. Please make
sure your child comes to school on
time. 

 We will be adding an end of the year
field trip to the zoo sometimes in May.
As soon as I know the exact date, I will
be reaching out

M A R C H  1 8 T H

R E A D I N G :

W R I T I N G :

M A T H :

S O C I A L  S T U D I E S

March 21st - Family Night

March 29th - April 5th - Spring Break

April 16th and 23rd - MSTEP Testing

May 27th - No School

May 29th - Half Day/Last Day

We are reading biographies
and discussing what it means
to be a good citizen. Our
biographies are about strong
women who have changed
history. 

We are continuing our module
on fractions. We are working on
placing fractions on the number
line and comparing fractions
with different denominators. 

We will be working on writing
our own biography timelines.
Keep an eye out for homework
with important dates. Years
work just fine!

We are discussing Michigans
freedom from Britain and how
Michigan finally became a state. 


